State of South Carolina
Department of Revenue
300A Outlet Pointe Blvd., Columbia, South Carolina 29210
P.O. Box 125, Columbia, South Carolina 29214

C-450 (Rev. 8/29/12) 6371

RE: Expungement of Tax Liens

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to notify you that beginning March 1, 2014 you will no longer receive Tax Lien
Satisfactions from the Department of Revenue when tax liens have been satisfied or otherwise
resolved. In accordance with Section 12-58-165 of the South Carolina Code, which was signed by
the Governor on June 13, 2013, you will now receive only Tax Lien Expungements. These
expungements are the Department’s direction that liens be removed from the public record.



